
 

TWO’S NEWSLETTER 

APRIL 2024 
Dear Parents, 

We hope everyone had an AMAZING Easter! We are looking forward to welcoming this beautiful spring 

weather. As spring is approaching, PLEASE help us by bringing in anything your child may need, such as spring 

clothes, sunscreen, a light weight jacket, etc.  

This month has many exciting things within it! First, we have welcomed many new friends in the last month, 

Nyla, Casey, Logan, and Winston, to our room! We will also be welcoming 2 more, Greyson and Draco!  This 

month we will be celebrating birthdays for John and Winston! On April 18 we will be having spring pictures!  

The week of the Young Child is April 8th-12th. We will have different classroom activities for each day! 

• Music Monday 

• Tasty Tuesday 

• Work Together Wednesday 

• Artsy Thursday 

• Family Friday 

We will be continuing to work on our shapes and colors this month! We are focusing on a shape and 

color of the week each week! We also have goals for all of our kids, including toilet learning, academic skills, 

language skills, and classroom rules/behaviors! 

We are working hard at communication with you, please remember to check your grams daily, for 

information about your child! Please help us keep your child’s diapers, wipes, and clothes fully stocked.  We 

try to check them during the week, and mark them on the parent grams! We ask for $2 for snack at the 

beginning of each month! This helps to provide your child with their snacks during the day!  

Reminders: 

• Spring Pictures- April 18th  

• Change of clothes and sunscreen – size and weather appropriate (if needed)  

• Snack money-$2.00 

 

Thank you, 

Ms. Jessica  

Ms. Sharice  

Ms. Kiara 

 


